St. Ignatius Parish Council Meeting Minutes
January 20, 2022

Present:  Fr. Meyer, Fr. Magner, Pres. Pat Athman, Roger Millner, Connie Nelson, Anastacia Schnabel, Red Petersen

Opening Prayer – Fr. Meyer      Holy Spirit Prayer – Pat Athman
Meeting called to order at 7:00PM

Parish Council Minutes – November 18, 2021  Approved

Synod Ambassador Report-  Discussion of the report.  Twelve Ambassadors reviewed the comments from the Synod Group discussions and grouped them for clarification.  There was discussion about what direction St Ignatius should follow while waiting for the Diocese Actions.  It was decided to start forward on some of the comments in the next few months. 
A donut Sunday is a planned event.  Fr. Meyer will look into ways to present the different parts of the Mass. We will look into an update for the new member welcome book and the plan for the new church directory is moving forward toward the photo appointments planned for May and June.  Other ideas will be discussed in the future.
Mardi Gras Update-  The plans for the event are moving forward toward the Feb.26th date.  Meal tickets will be available soon in limited quantity.  Fr. Meyer will contact Bishop Hebda with an invitation to attend.  
A/C Project-  Two bids were received and the lowest bid from McDowell was accepted – About $82,700.
Parish Directory-  The committee plans to meet with the UCD Group on March 2nd to lay out the plan to start and complete the new directory.  
Pastor Reports-  Fr Meyer reported that plans for the 40 Hours For Our Lord project are moving forward.  There are several events also planned.  The K C dinner will be held Feb 12.  The Kitty Cleveland concert will be Feb 27.  There are several events related to the 100th  Anniversary for St. Tims. 
Trustee Reports-  Previously discussed.
Fr. Magner closed the meeting with prayer at 8:00 PM.
Minutes taken by Red Petersen.  Next Meeting scheduled for Feb. 17th at 7:00 PM

Julie Petersen,  St. Ignatius Parish Council Secretary

